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Cottenham Primary School Sponsored Swim 2024 
Wednesday 3rd July: RMJ, 4/5LW, 4/5SS 

Monday 8th July: All 1/2 classes, RGT, RSP 

Wednesday 10th July: 4/5AV, 4/5LD, 4/5LK, Year 3, Year 6 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Following the success of previous events, we are delighted to once again be able to plan a sponsored swim. All 
of the money raised will be used by the PTCA to support and enhance every child’s experience of school , 
including the ongoing maintenance of the swimming pool. 

Every child will have the opportunity to swim as many lengths as they can in 10 minutes. We will record how 
many lengths they swim and your child will bring home a slip to tell you how many they achieved, so that you 
can let your sponsors know how well they did! 

There will be two sponsorship options this year: 

Online sponsorship 

Following positive feedback from our trial of online sponsorship for the Readathon, we are again offering this 
option for the Sponsored Swim. If you would like to collect sponsorship online then please set up your 
child(ren)’s sponsor form here: https://app.goodhub.com/cpsswim2024 (select “Fundraise”). Once you 
have set the sponsor form up, please share it with any friends and family who you think would like to 
sponsor your child(ren), and please encourage them to Gift Aid their sponsorship if possible (they will be 
able to do this when they donate). 

Offline sponsorship 

If you prefer to collect sponsorship offline then there’s a sponsorship form is on the reverse of this letter. 
Unlike in previous years, there is no need for your child to bring the form in on the day of their swim . Please 
ensure that the Gift Aid section of your form is completed fully by each sponsor if applicable. 

Once your child has completed their swim, please collect the sponsor money and return it to school, along 
with the completed form, by Tuesday 16th July. 

Over the last six years we have been able to claim back more than £5,000 from the government, so a big 
thank you to everyone who ‘Gift Aided’ their donation. 

We will need volunteers to count lengths. If you would be able to help and have completed all of the relevant 
checks to help at school (including DBS and Parent Induction) then please email cps-ptca@outlook.com. 

We are looking forward to another successful fundraiser! Hopefully the sun will shine and the children will have 
a great time. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Cottenham Primary School PTCA 

https://app.goodhub.com/cpsswim2024

